

David Wheal CiLCA, BSc (Hons), PGCE Clerk to the Parish Council

Bishopstoke Parish Office Riverside Bishopstoke Eastleigh Hampshire SO50 6LQ

Tel: 02380 643428 email: clerk@bishopstokepc.org

BISHOPSTOKE PARISH COUNCIL PRESS RELEASE – FEBRUARY 2020

Grant for Street Pastors

Bishopstoke Parish Council is pleased to announce that from this summer it is increasing the grant it gives to the Street Pastors to £700 in order to assist with their increased costs.

War Memorial Plaque

The Parish Council will be replacing the central plaque on the War Memorial to refresh the worn lettering and raise it to be in line with the plaques either side.

Potential New Councillors

The Parish Council is inviting anyone interested in becoming a Parish Councillor to come in and see what the Parish does. Please contact the Clerk for further details.

Bishopstoke Memorial Hall

Now that the Parish Council has taken over the Bishopstoke Memorial Hall there are new contact details for bookings. Anyone interested in booking the Hall should either email bmhhirings@gmail.com or phone Sophie Thorogood on 07444 798083.

The next meeting of the Parish Council will be on Tuesday 24th March 2020 at 7.30pm in the Parish Council Office, Riverside, Bishopstoke. For all other meeting details and information please visit the Parish website.

For further information, please contact the Parish Clerk: David Wheal on 02380 643428; email: clerk@bishopstokepc.org or visit the Parish website at: www.bishopstokepc.org